
Data Breach
On 23 February 2023, there was a data breach where an unauthorised user gained access to
sensitive information. However, we were able to immediately identify and correct the issue,
securing the data and preventing further unauthorised access. We want to assure you that the
data was not used or analysed in any way.

As a result of this incident, we have implemented additional measures to enhance our security
protocols and prevent similar occurrences in the future. We deeply apologize for any
inconvenience this may have caused and appreciate your understanding as we continue to
prioritise the protection of our client's data.
—----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
On 18 September 2024, there was a data breach in which an unauthorised user gained access
to sensitive information due to file sharing. However, we were able to immediately identify and
rectify the issue, securing the data and preventing further unauthorised access. We want to
assure you that the data was neither used nor analysed in any way.

As a result of this incident, we have implemented additional measures to strengthen our security
protocols regarding file sharing and prevent similar occurrences in the future. We deeply
apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused and appreciate your understanding as
we continue to prioritise the protection of our clients' data.


